
October 20, 2021 Cheryl Freeman, BSN, RN 
President 

Vedica Eastman, MA, BSN, RN 
Secretary 

Inell Robinson, BSN, RN 
Treasurer 

Dear Financial Aid Officer: 

Atlanta Chapter, National Conclave of Grady Graduate Nurses, Inc., Atlanta, Georgia provides a 
scholarship to a qualifying nursing student.  The selected student will be awarded the scholarship 
through the Financial Aid office of the respective school of enrollment. 

Atlanta Chapter, National Conclave of Grady Graduate Nurses, Inc, is an organization of 
Professional Registered Nurses.  Most members of the organization are alumnae of the Grady 
Memorial Hospital School of Nursing.  Although Grady’s school of nursing is closed, as a group 
we support students entering the field of nursing.   To achieve this objective, the Organization on 
both the national and local levels provides scholarships to nursing students. 

Enclosed in this letter are the application packets and a flyer announcing this scholarship along 
with eligibility criteria.  We ask that you post this flyer so that students at your institution may 
apply to receive the scholarship.  

If additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact Yvonne Young 
678-773-6279. Thank you for your support. 

Yours truly, 

Mary Scott, RN, BSN 
Scholarship Committee Chair 


